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.

Good Morning

Attached are details of the Essex and Eastern Counties indoor championships 2022.

It would be great to see athletics has recovered from Covid 19 with a record number of
athletes attending.

Details of charges for spectators at the championships will be sent out in early February 2022

Regards

Billy

.
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